
OLD SURRY VILLAGE SCHOOL GROUP TO HOLD 4TH ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL   
 
SURRY (SEPTEMBER 21, 2019) 
 
Old Surry Village School Preservation Group (OSVSPG) will hold its 4th Annual Fall Festival from 
10 a.m.- 3 p.m. Saturday, October 5 at the Old Surry Village School."  This is an especially 
important year for the school.  We have just been notified by the Maine Historic Preservation 
Commission that the school is eligible for nomination to the National Historic Register," Glyneta 
Thomson, chair of the group said. "This is quite an honor for Surry as well as an 
acknowledgement of all the hard work, support, and love the community has bestowed on this 
historic structure." 
 
The festival will feature arts and crafts booths, a silent auction of Surry products, a white 
elephant sale, a bake sale, barbecued pulled-pork lunches, and apple cider pressing. Children's 
activities will include story telling by Marjorie Longwood from 11 a.m. to noon. Longwood will 
be reading from children's books from the early 20th century. In addition, there will be face 
painting, pumpkin decorating, a petting zoo and more. 
 
Music will be provided by the Brooklin Town Band and tours of the school will be offered. 
 
Admission to the Fall Festival is free and does not include any food or craft purchases. The 
school is located on the corner of Route 172 and Toddy Pond Road in Surry 
 
From 4 -6 p.m. Friday, Oct.4 free apple cider pressing will be available at the school.  Bring clean 
apples and a container for the cider.  
 
For more information contact Thomson at 207-479-7044. 


